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Mike and Adonia Hentrich 
June 6, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support for Tony and his family. If you would like to be a part of 

the prayer chain, there are still some spots during the day that are available. 

 

We wanted to let you know that we have scheduled Tony's Seonghwa Ceremony for this coming Monday 

at 6:30pm. Even if you didn't know Tony so well, we would still love for you to be there and show your 

support for the family. 

 

Please remember that a Seonghwa Ceremony is meant to celebrate a person's life. It is a joyful 

recognition of all the lives that Tony has touched and of his life accomplishments, and we are sending 

him off to be close to our Heavenly Parent. 

 

Women should dress in either white or light colored clothing. Men should wear a dark blue suit with a 

white shirt and white tie. 

 

There will be a donation box at the Seonghwa. If you would like to give a gift to support the family, it 

would be welcomed. 

 

There will also be a reception with light refreshments after the ceremony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 


